Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

November 29, 2021

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

NOOOOB? 0,5.2021

VENUE AND OTHER DETAILS FOR THE WORKSHOP ON THE EVALUATION OF
DEPED COMPUTERIZATION PROGRAM (DCP) PACKAGES

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Division Information Technology Officers

1. In relation to the Regional Memo No. 768 s. 2021, this Office announces the venue for
the said workshop will be at Libhu Hill Resort, Maasin City.

2, The Division Information Technology Officers shall present the following during the
said workshop:
a. Number of functional and non-functional DCP packages for Elementary
(Elem), JHS, and SHS
b. Number of schools that did not receive any DCP package (Elem, JHS,
and SHS)
c. Issues/concerns and resolutions on: maintenance, after-sales support,
utilization, and on the DCP packages
d. Status of DCP Fund/s utilization

3. Other provisions in RM No. 768 s. 2021 are still in effect.

4. Immediate dissemination and compliance of this memorandum are desired.
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